

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 9 Parent Information Evening

I hope all of our pupils have enjoyed their return to school this week.

As I indicated in July, I would like to invite you into school on Wednesday 14th September for our Year 9 Parent Information Evening. The evening will begin in the school hall at 7.15pm and will last for around 45 minutes.

The purpose of the evening will be to provide you with information and guidance to assist you in supporting your child over the coming year. This will include setting out the calendar for the year ahead, highlighting some key messages and changes in school, and outlining the academic and pastoral care that is in place for your child.

As the session will be designed for parents and carers, pupils are not expected or required to attend. However, if they do so we kindly ask for your support in ensuring your child wears full school uniform.

I would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance by clicking on the blue 'reply' button below.

I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Marsden **Head teacher**





